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I have been working as a registered nurse in Oregon for twenty years now and I 

currently work for PPS. I am in support of HB 2948 as nursing is a highly skilled 

profession that requires a lot of education. Medical decisions should only be made by 

those who are licensed as there is too great of potential for harm otherwise (not to 

mention liability). 


